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Dcranton Glementary Schoo!

At Scranton Elementary School, we are thankful for grandparents and want to have our grandparents
involved in the education of their grandchildren. Grandparents are an incredible educational
resource and connection to their grandchildren. Grandparents Day recognizes the importance of our
heritage, our community, and relationships across generations.

We are inviting the grandparents of our students to visit on Grandparent'’s Day to be held the Tuesday
before Thanksgiving, Movember 21, 2017. This event Is intended for children and their
grandparents/stepgrandparents or a special ‘grandfriend.” Sorry - our space Is limited, so parents and
siblings cannot attend this event. We understand that all children don't have grandparents, and that
some grandparents will be unable to attend. We encourage these children to Invite another special
older adult - a family friend, other relative like an aunt or uncle, or a neighbor.

scranton Elementary’s Grandparents Day on November 21, 2017 will be a drop in (come and go)
event from 12:45-1:45 In the afternoon. Grandparents are invited to visit their grandchild's
classroom. Grandparents will be directed to their student’s classroom where they will sign in. After
visiting the classroom, students can be signed out from the classroom to leave with the
grandparent(s) for the day.

Sincerely,

The Faculty & 5taff at Scranton Elementary School
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“ﬁ‘m What: Grandparent’s Day
Where: Scranton Elementary School
When: November 21, 2017
Time: 12:45-1:45 pm
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